
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is the cold season again, if your child has medicine, (including Calpol) he/she will not be able 

to attend the preschool, this is because medicine can mask symptoms of sickness. 

Reminder- If your child is sick/has diarrhea he/she will not be able to attend preschool until 48 

hours after the last bout. 

If you child has an inhaler, please let staff know and fill in the appropriate forms, antibiotics are 

allowed if needed, however we ask that they are given for 24 hours at home first. 

To ensure the safety and wellbeing of staff and children, if there a case of COVID within your 

home please let us know, when you collect your child a staff member will bring your child to the 

door to reduce the risk to others.  

If your child has COVID it is recommended to keep them off pre-school 3 days after they have 

tested positive, as long as they have not got a temperature and feel well they can return after 3 

days. 

 

 

If your child is not going to attend pre-school, due to sickness, holiday etc., please lets us know, 

by phone, Tapestry, or e-mail. 

Phone number 01603 812369 

e-mail infor@littlemeltonpreschoolnursery.co.uk 

We will ring you if your child has missed 3 sessions without you contacting us to check all is ok. 

Tapestry 

We enjoy hearing what the children are doing at home, please share their experiences on tapestry, 

you can upload photos too. 

When you go onto Tapestry to upload your child’s photos please go onto your child’s name, not 

the Preschool nursery information as this is for staff to share information with you all. 

When you receive an observation from us, feel free to comment on it, let us know if your child is 

doing the same at home. 

We are looking at changes in the natural environment, when you go for a walk 

please talk to your child about this, i.e. leaves changing colours, conkers ect. 

We are creating a nature tray, please bring in your finds from your walks to add to our 

tray. 

 

We are also creating a tree in the corridor to show the change in seasons, we are doing 

some leaf printing at the moment, please talk to your child about these leaves and the 

colours. 

 
Donations 

 

Thank you to everyone who has made a donation to our snack 

fund, (there is still time to donate). 

 

We are also asking if anyone is able to donate any of the 

following; 

tissues, anti-bac wipes, hand sanitizer bottle pumps, anti-bac spray 

bottles. 

Thank you in advance 

mailto:infor@littlemeltonpreschoolnursery.co.uk


 

 

 

Please remember to provide a, named bag 

for your child, containing a spare set of 

clothes, in case of accidents. Also please 

ensure your child has appropriate clothing 

to be able to explore our outside area. 

Fundraising 

Dates for your diary: 

 

20th October -Halloween coffee morning- time to be arranged 

 

11th November – Tropics and Christmas gift night - time to be arranged 

 

26th November – Christmas Fayre - time to be arranged 

 

9th December – Wreath making - time to be arranged 

 

 

We have created a new family photo 

board, please send/bring in a family 

photo with the names of family 

members; the children like looking at the 

photos on display. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Autumn Term  

• Tuesday 6th September -Friday 21st October 

2022 

• Half-term; Monday 24th October -Friday 28th 

October 2022 

• Monday 31st October – Friday 16th December 

2022 

• Christmas Holiday – Monday 19th December – 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

Spring Term 

• Wednesday 4th January - Friday 10th February 

2023 

• Half -term; Monday 13th – Friday 17th February 

2023 

• Monday 20th February -Friday 31st March 2023 

• Easter Holidays Monday 3rd -Monday 17th April 

2023 

Summer Term 

• Tuesday 18th April – Friday 26th May 2023 

(Monday 1st May is a Bank Holiday) 

• Half -term Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd 

June 2023 

• Monday 5th June – Friday 21st July 2023 

  

.   

 

Facebook 

Please check our Facebook page 

regularly, there will be regular 

photos updated 

Buggies- as the weather has 

changed and it’s getting wetter, 

please do not bring buggies pass 

the foyer, so they are not on the 

soft carpet area. 

 

 
 


